PAUL SCHULMAN & AHMED HASSAN LAW FIRM
(Legal Practitioners)

Attorneys, Solicitors, Advocates and Lawyers.

599 Lexington Avenue, New York, NY 10022, USA

Attention: F rau_

I'm Paul Schulman, a lawyer, legal consultant and Partner at Paul Schulman & Ahmed Hassan law firm
which is located in United States of America and United Arab Emirates.

[ am contacting you in regards to a deceased client who died in United States in January 2011; he was a
prominent client of mine who happens to share the same SURNAME with you.

Before his death, my client deposited ($39 million United States Dollar) at a financial institution,
documentations regarding to these transaction indicates that claims can only be made by his relatives/family
member. Unfortunately he had no WILL at the time of his death (Interstate). All efforts made revealed no
link to any of his family member.

However, because of the international financial crises, allot of reforms has been made within the United
States Financial system. This includes the new law on succession/claims which indicates a duration in which
such inheritance could be tolerated. The financial institution has mandates me to present the next of kin or a
relative who will claim the fund. Failure to respond to this ultimatum would legaliy allow the financial
institution report such funds to Central Bank of the country where the funds is domiciled which could be
confiscated as unclaimed estate (And eventually go straight to the Government’s pocket).

I have put in place all necessary requirements concerning the release of this funds and it is my intention to
introduce this opportunity to you as the beneficiary. Please note that I am legally equipped with all necessary
information’s/documentations concerning this fund.

Since I am on a conference in Europe for few days, I have decided to contact you with this opportunity. Upon
your acceptance to cooperate, I agreed that 40% of this money will be for you, 40% for me and 20% goes to
any acceptable charity organization in your country.

For security and confidential reasons, I strongly advice that you first contact me via
email:paulshulman@shulmanhassan.comor fax: + 1-347-394-0083, immediately you get in touch with me
with your contact details, I would be able to inform you on more detailed information where the funds is
domiciled and next steps.

In conclusion it’s my utmost concern to demand your ultimate honesty, co-operation and confidentiality. I
GUARANTEE that this process would be executed under a legitimate arrangement that would legally protect
you from any breach of law.

I look forward to hear from you.
Best regards,

Paul Schulman

Attorney-at-law

Email: paulshulman@shulmanhassan.com
Telephone: 1-347-318-2591

Fax: +1- 347-394-0083






